
>  

> -----Original Message----- 

> From: Debbie Walton Garcia <  

> Sent: 2024/12/02 9:35 AM 

> To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

> Subject: [EXTERNAL]Oppose Application A-2024-0429 

> Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

> Hi COA Brampton, 

> I am a concerned citizen in the Ridgehill area and I am writing to ask consideration to oppose 

driveway widening at 4 Alderway. This property has already had this project declined and we as a 

community feel they are pushing this driveway widening in order to be able to re-apply later for a 

triplex. Our community and myself are opposed to this and we would like the COA to protect our 

neighbourhood from rooming houses and over crowding. 

> Thank you in advance, 

> Debbie Walton 

> 48 Greystone Cres 

> Brampton 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Debbie Walton Garcia   

Sent: 2024/12/03 12:35 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Oppose Application A-2024-0429 

Hi COA, 

Yes my correspondence can be posted to the agenda. 

Debbie Walton 

48 Greystone Cres 

Brampton, ON 

L6Y2B3  

 

Thanks 

Debbie  


